
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Elim Golflands Campus Parents 

TUCKSHOP ONLINE LUNCH ORDERS 

Online Lunch Orders will be live at your school canteen from 

the 28th of October 2019. 

Yay, no more hunting around for loose change or trying to txt 

through QR codes. 

To register, simply go to www.lunchorders.co.nz fill in all the 

required fields and you’re good to go ready for our launch on 

the 28th October       

Years 1-6 will have their lunches delivered to the classroom 

Years 7-10 can pick up directly from the canteen. 

We do not envisage any issues with our online purchase system, but the 

number to call if you need assistance with the website is: 021 709 545. 

 

Happy Shopping! 

Elim Golflands Champion Tuckshop Team 

 

http://www.lunchorders.co.nz/

